
 
 

 

 

Board of Education 

Special Meeting  
 

Monday 

June 24, 2024 

6:30 PM 
 

Location:  Educational Service Center 

(94 Cherry St., Sand Lake) 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on June 24, 2024, at 6:15 o’clock p.m., the Board of Education 

of Tri County Area Schools will hold a public hearing to consider the District’s proposed 2024-

2025 budget. 

 

The Board may not adopt its proposed 2024-2025 budget until after the public hearing.  A copy of 

the proposed 2024-2025 budget will be available for public inspection beginning June 17th, during 

normal business hours at Tri County Area Schools Administrative Offices, 94 Cherry St., Sand 

Lake, Michigan, or at www.tricountyschools.com.  

 

 

*Persons with disabilities who need special accommodations should 

call the Board of Education office at 616-636-5454 prior to the  

Board Meeting. 

 

 

                              MaDonna Princer, BOE Secretary 

http://www.tricountyschools.com/

